Kirkland, Brett
“

From: Glen Smith <gsmith@myindianshores.com>
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2019 7:55 AM

To: Kirkland, Brett

Cc: Richard Swann

Subject: Intox Instrument

It is our intention to not move forward with certifying intoxilyzer 8000, Serial #80-000791.
Please let me know how we proceed in returning the machine?
Thank You,

Glen Smith, Captain
Indian Shores Police Department
727-595-5414




